
March 13, 2023

Rebekah Brummet
Tennessee Department of Labor & Workforce Development
220 French Landing Drive
Nashville, TN 37243

Dear Ms. Brummett:

On March 9, 2023, the Southwest Tennessee Workforce Board approved Barber School 1 as a 
provider and also approve the following programs for one-year initial eligibility period:

     *Cosmetology Crossover to Master Barber
     *Master Barbering
     *Master Barbering Instructor

Attached is the required program information

Respectfully Submitted

Laura Speer
Director of Performance and Compliance/EO Officer
731-286-3585

Cc:  Jennifer Bane, Executive Director


